From Anne Andersen
143 Barnhorn Road,
Bexhill — on — Sea,
East Sussex,

TN39 4QL.

Tel 01424 842002

Email anne.andersen@btinternet.com — please note spelling of surname!

Dear Member,

What a lovely Indian summer we have enjoyed, but it is definitely autumn now as we can see from the colours in the trees and
feel in the chilly mornings and evenings!

The next Lunch is on Thursday 15" November at the Brickwall Hotel Sedlescombe, 12.15 for 12.45pm.
The cost for 2 courses & coffee is £18.00, cheques payable to BBCA.

Unfortunately our original speaker is no longer free on Thursdays, but Juliet worked hard to find our new speaker, Debbie Pat-
rick, Auction Manager of Watsons of Heathfield, who will be talking about “an Auctioneer’s Lot” , so we are very grateful to her
for coming to talk to us!

It is really important that you contact ME at the above phone, email, or address, & NOT Louise in the office who emails this letter
to many of you, | sent the postal letters. | acknowledge all email contacts. You can complete the cut off slip at the bottom &
send it to me with your cheque for £18 (+ £10 annual membership fee if you did not pay the annual lunch club subscription in
September). OR you can phone me & leave a message on my answerphone OR email me & tell me you plan to come & bring your
cheque or cash on the day. The deadline for contacting me is Sunday 11" November, after which numbers will be given to the
Brickwall Restaurant. Please phone me if you book but are then unable to come.

The September raffle raised a magnificent £78, thank you once again to members who bring raffle prizes, the raffle ladies, and all
of you who buy tickets — all proceeds to support our MP Huw through the local Association.

As this is the last lunch of 2018, it is the one lunch during the year when we put a plate on each table and invite members to give
tips to the staff who look after us so well throughout the year!

Juliet, Ann & | look forward to seeing you soon.
Best wishes,

Anne Andersen

Please reserve me place(s) for the above lunch at £18.00 per person (+ £10 annual membership fee of the Ladies Lunch Club
if not paid at the September lunch). Cheques payable to BBCA please.

Name(s) Cheque £

Address

Phone number Email address
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